
Join the College’s patient safety awareness week to help 
raise awareness of patient safety and improve the pathology 
services we provide to patients.

Are you patient safety aware?

The Royal College of Pathologists
Pathology: the science behind the cure

• Interact with our infographics on the journey          
            of a blood sugar sample.

• Watch a video interview about re-deployment to the   
            NHS Nightingale Hospital.

• Read articles on patient safety during the pandemic.

• Read our new patient safety bulletins.

• Watch our CQI/patient safety videos and listen to our
           podcasts.

• Explore our patient safety resources.

Find out more: www.rcpath.org/patient-safety
If you have any queries about our patient safety awareness week, or 
patient safety in general, please email: clinicaleffectiveness@rcpath.org
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